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Please do not take away Oregonians' right to vote by mail. Our system is secure and 

works well, and removing this totally functional voting system would decrease voter 

turnout and disenfranchise alter-abled voters, among others. This is not a bill that 

represents the will of the people. Please do not vote against the will of the people.  

 

Thank you, 

Anna 


